
 Report on Entrepreneurship Knowledge Programme 

 

The Entrepreneurship Knowledge Programme was jointly organized by the Internal 

Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) of Tripura University and the Department of 

Industries and Commerce, Government of Tripura. The event started at 11:30 AM on 

January 16, 2025. The speakers included Salem Ahmed Barbhuiya, Senior Project 

Consultant, Ernst and Young LLP; Nitin Singh, Project Manager, Ernst and Young 

LLP; and Prof. Shaon Ray Chaudhuri, IQAC Director, Tripura University. The 

program was attended by faculty members, research scholars, and students. 

Chaitali Chanda welcomed the guests on the dais. Dr. Anirban Chandra spoke about 

the importance of entrepreneurship in India. He highlighted the initiatives taken by 

Central and State governments to promote entrepreneurship among young Indians. 

He gave examples such as the export of food items from Kota to European countries 

and the involvement of local entrepreneurs in Tripura who engaged in small-scale 

businesses like producing homemade food items and handloom and handicraft 

products, which were showcased and sold at events like the Saras Mela organized by 

the Government of Tripura. 

Mr. Nitin Singh started by introducing himself and thanking IQAC, Tripura 

University, for the collaboration. He then began his talk on Entrepreneurship 

Knowledge, explaining the following: what an entrepreneur was, what an enterprise 

was, types of business ownership, objectives, and understanding business ventures. 

He also discussed the definition of a startup according to the Government of India 

(GOI), the development phases of an enterprise, and the pre-startup phase, among 

other points. A short business pitching session was held during the program, where 

three participants shared their business ideas.  

Er. Harjeet Nath explained venture funding, business incubators, the importance of 

savings in business, government startups, angel investors, and other related topics. 



At the end, Prof. Shaon Ray Chaudhuri delivered her vote of thanks and commended 

the participants for their initiatives in exploring different avenues of business. She 

also emphasized the importance of providing a framework for ideas. Prof. Shaon Ray 

Chaudhuri appreciated the active participation of students, expressed her gratitude to 

Subrata Nandi, the security officer, and acknowledged Dr. Rakshak Kumar, Dr. 

Anirban Chandra and the team members from the Microbial Technology Lab who 

successfully organized the program. 

 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

 

 


